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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Staffing News 

Chris Fossey will be leaving us this Friday to take up a post in a school in a neighbouring authority. We wish 

Chris well as he takes the next step in his journey and thank him for his hard work during his time at our 

school.  

 

Saving Ink, Paper, and Copying Costs 

Please let us know if you are happy to have letters delivered by email. Give Pam in the school office your 

email address. I will be talking to all staff about emailing as many communications out electronically after 

half term and you can help by giving us your email address. 

 

Parent/Teacher Meetings 

Many thanks to those of you who came along to the parents evening meetings this week. If you did not at-

tend then please see your child/ren’s teacher/s and arrange a mutually convenient time as we expect to see all 

parents and carers this term. 

 

Paris Trip 

A reminder to the parents and carers of all Chestnut Class children that you will need to apply for passports 

and European Health Insurance Cards if you children don’t currently have them. The Eurostar has now been 

booked! 

 

Kentish Town Auction - Thursday 14th March 

The Friends of Kentish Town (all parents and carers and staff are automatically members of this group) are 

organising an auction on 14th March. If you have something to donate for auction or are interested in coming 

along then hold the date. All proceeds go to support our school and will benefit your children. 

 

Happy Half Term! 

Wishing you all a lovely half term—many thanks for your support over the last six weeks.  

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

James Humphries 

Headteacher 
 

 

 

 


